
Dear Mr Belet, dear Ivo, 

 

I am writing to express, on behalf of the whole Croatian EPP delegation and personally, our deepest 

condolences to victims and to their families. We will not allow terrorism to defeat democracy and 

strongly condemn the horrible attacks that happened yesterday in Brussels.  

We all work in Brussels and we consider it our town, therefore we shall all stand together in 

combating terrorism and any forces that seek to attack our values of freedom, democracy and 

human rights.  

Our thoughts and prayers are with victims and their families. 

Dubravka Šuica 

Head of Croatian EPP Delegation 

 

Dear Prime Minister, Mr Michel, 

following the horrible terrorist attacks, please allow me to express our deepest condolences to the 

victims and to their families, and also to give our support to you and your services. Croatian EPP 

delegation in the European Parliament and myself strongly condemn the attacks on Brussels and its 

people.  

We consider Brussels as our town, therefore we shall all stand together in combating terrorism and 

any forces that seek to attack our values of freedom, democracy and human rights.  

Our thoughts and minds are with the Belgian people. 

Dubravka Šuica 

Head of Croatian EPP Delegation 

 

 


